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1.  Based on the fact that DNR wants persons who are selected to receive a permit to
be unable to decline the permit and that DNR is administering the Class A bear license
preference system in that manner, it is necessary to amend the current language
regarding bear licenses to conform with the language created in the bill.  See ss. 29.184
(6) (c) 1r., as amended in this bill, and 29.192 (4) (b) 3., as created in the bill.  The
language in s. 29.192 (4) (b) 3. does not need the cross−references to ss. 29.024 and
54.25 (2) (c) 1. d. found in s. 29.184 (6) (c) 1r. because the cross−references are applicable
only to licenses and not permits.

2.  Please review the delayed effective date again given that we have added Class A
bear licenses and sturgeon fishing permits to this bill.
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